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I strongly support HB 4007 that will allow fire victims a larger share of their settlement 

funds for rebuilding after a wildfire. It is not right for victims to have waited over 3 

years to reach a settlement providing them funds for their losses, only to have the 

state grab a portion away from them leaving the true victim without enough funding to 

fully re build or rehab their property. Taking victims funding is a really sick low blow 

by the state government. 


